



150th Anniversary

The Charity celebrated its 150th Anniversary in July.



Brian, Karen and Allenton celebrating 400 years of Okehampton's Town Charter, 150 years OUC and 125 years OHPC.

July to December 2023

Trustees have met monthly since July and have awarded **20 grants to organisations** and **71 grants to individuals**. Grants awarded to local organisations ranged from £200 to £30,000.

Applications for grants under £1,500 are considered monthly and grants over £1,500 are considered quarterly. The next meetings considering large applications are the 31st January and 24th April 2024.

Individual grants are available to support art and sport achievement and further education. Emergency crisis grants are also available working in partnership with Citizens Advice / Foodbank / Medical Centre.





Trustees have been supporting the local Citizens Advice office since 2016. If you would like to find out more about Citizens Advice please visit their website https://ruraldevoncab.org.uk/ or call on 08082 787999

Okehampton
Otters recieved a
grant to purchase
new diving
boards for the
group.





Trustees were
delighted to support
the inaugural
Okehampton Bookfest
hosted by the Friends
of Okehampton Library
in September.

Trustees are looking forward to a bright and exciting 2024. If you would like to know more about the work Okehampton United Charity does within Okehampton and the Hamlets please visit our website by scanning the QR code or call Karen on 07715 621480.